
 

 
   

 
  

  
 
                

                     
                    

            
 

 
 

  
   

  
 

   
 

 
 
 

     
     

    
    

 

                  
        

  
      

                     
  

          
                   

                    
      

  
  

    
 

    
       

Julia Edwards 

From: Julia Edwards 
Sent: 05 March 2021 16:20 
To: andrew ashcroft 
Subject: RE: Burwash NDP 

Dear Andrew, 

I intended to include the determination of Strand Meadow reserve matters planning application with the other 
responses on Monday, however as this will be delayed by a couple of days, I’ll inform you now that the application 
was refused at Planning Committee on the 18th February. As you will know, the outline permission expires on the 8th 

March, and the housing target for Burwash Village will again be 52. 

Regards, 

Julia Edwards 
Senior Planning Officer 
Planning Policy 

(01424) 787518 
julia.edwards@rother.gov.uk 

From: andrew ashcroft <andrew.ashcroft@hotmail.co.uk> 
Sent: 05 March 2021 15:54 
To: Julia Edwards <Julia.Edwards@rother.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Burwash NDP 

[THIS EMAIL HAS BEEN SENT FROM OUTSIDE ROTHER] Please do not open links or attachments unless you recognise 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Julia 
Thanks for your e mail. 
I agree with your conclusion - it would be simpler for the approved response to come to me after the BPC 
meeting. 
FYI the general elements of the report are now completed. 
If there is any delay in the common statement please could I have the BPC responses to the clarification 
note next week - this would allow me to fill in the majority of the gaps in my report. 
Have a good w/e yourself. 

Best wishes 
Andrew Ashcroft 

Get Outlook for Android 

From: Julia Edwards <Julia.Edwards@rother.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 2:20:04 PM 
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To: andrew ashcroft <andrew.ashcroft@hotmail.co.uk> 
Subject: Burwash NDP 

Dear Andrew, 

The SG have suggested that they can submit responses to the clarification note today, however the Burwash PC 
meeting which will approve the responses takes place next Tuesday 9th . I have advised them that it will be more 
straightforward if we send you the responses on Wednesday 10th and this will not cause any significant delay in the 
examination. 

I have sent the SG a draft of the Statement of Common Ground, and I hope they will be happy to sign it, although it 
may require further discussion. 

Have a good weekend, 

Julia Edwards 
Senior Planning Officer 
Planning Policy 

(01424) 787518 
julia.edwards@rother.gov.uk 

COVID - 19 pandemic 

The Council will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible but we ask you to appreciate that our 
priority in terms of resources, finances or people, might be diverted away from usual compliance or information 
work during this extraordinary pandemic period. This understandably may result in the Council not being able to 
respond to you as quickly as we would like to. 

www.rother.gov.uk/MyAlerts 

Follow us on Twitter Follow us on Facebook 

    
    

  
  

  
                  

                    
                    

  
  
                         

    
  

    
  

  
   

  
 

   
 

  
  

    

                     
                 

                 
          

   
 

    
 

 

   
 

 

  
 

 
 

    
 

 

     
           

 

    
 

    
 

                                      
 

               
 

                               

Pay a bill Pay for a garden
bin

Report a missed
bin Planning online Voting When is my bin

day?

Sign up for My Alerts
For waste collection reminders, planning updates and council news visit

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please email us. 

Any views expressed are not necessarily the views of Rother District Council unless stated. 

This email message has been checked for the presence of computer viruses and malware, however we accept no liability for any unknown virus contained in the message or any attachments. 
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